
      Class 5 Newsletter    Autumn Term – 30/11/18 

This Week... 
Maths 

This week we have focused on statistics, particularly pie charts.  We have been using 
our knowledge of angles, fractions and percentages to draw and interpret them. 
English 

We have received some lovely responses to our ‘raffle prize plea’ which has been 
very exciting! We have continued reading War of the Worlds focusing on the 
thoughts, feelings and reactions of the main character.  We have also written Book 
Reviews giving our views and opinions on the story.  
Across the Curriculum  

In History we have been finding out about the Assassination of Franz Ferdinand and 
how this event led to the start of World War One. In Art, we have been analysing the 
work of Kandinsky and using this as a starting point for our work.  

Next Week... 
 
Maths 
We will be looking at measure 
including length, perimeter 
and mass. 
 
English 
We will be watching the 
short film: ‘The Piano.’  The 
children will explore 
adventurous vocabulary 
and write narratives 
including flashbacks. 
 

Important Dates 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have. 
 Monday 3rd December is the Christmas Light Switch on St Christopher’s – 6pm.  Hope to see you there! 
 Wednesday 5th December – Christmas Fayre in school – 3:30pm – 5:30pm.  Hope to see you there! 
 KS2 Christmas Performance (Tuesday 18th December @ 6pm) 
 KS2 Christmas Party and Christmas Lunch  
 Thursday 20th December – Whole School visit to the Pantomime  
 Friday 21st December – School finishes at 2pm.  
 Tuesday 8th January 2019 – School starts back at 8:55am 

 
Don’t Forget! 

 The Christmas around the World Projects are due back into school on Monday 10th December.    
Next week we will be starting our ‘REVERSE ADVENT CALENDER’ in class.  Each child will take a turn throughout 
December to open a door on our advent calendar and I ask that in return they please bring one item that we are able 
to donate to Preston’s food bank (e.g. toiletries or non-perishable food).  I am sure you will agree that this process will 
help the children understand the importance of helping others at Christmastime, as Jesus intended.  Thank you once 
again for your support with this.   
 

   Special News! 
Curriculum Certificate – Kaitlyn 

 
Christian Value –  Oliver  

 
Writer of the Week – Emily. K 

 
 

 

Well done to all the children who participated in the athletics competition last Friday.  I was thrilled to 
hear that they were awarded 2nd place!  These children showed great sportsmanship and were an absolute 
credit to Lea Endowed.   Well done to all involved and a big thank you to Mrs Edmonds and Miss Watson 

for accompanying them. 

 Miss Morris     


